14" International Conference on Gambling and Risk Taking

The Institute for the Study of Gambling and Commercial Gaming at the University
of Nevada, Reno will offer the 14'" INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON
GAMBLING AND RISK TAKING at Harrah’s Lake Tahoe, Stateline, Nevada,
from May 25 to May 29, 2009. This conference will attract researchers, industry
representatives, regulators, academics, and other interested parties from
throughout the world. We expect over 200 professional papers and symposia will
be offered over the five days of the Conference.

For further information, visit www.unr.edu/gaming or e-mail judyc@unr.edu




